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4 August 2022 

Response for Sydney Morning Herald 
Please attribute quotes to Laura Cockburn, NSW Chapter President, Australian Institute of Architects 

 

“The NSW Australian Institute of Architects remains disappointed that the former Minister’s planning 

principles did not proceed. 

“The Institute believes the principles would have provided a policy framework for smart planning, including 

risk management in the face of natural disasters and climate change. 

“We are keen to work with Minister Roberts to advance effective planning and design policies for the people 

of New South Wales. We will continue to invite Minister Roberts to engage with us, on behalf of built 

environment professionals and the wider New South Wales community.” 
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